
 

Subject:  New Association Manager 

 

We are very pleased to announce the assignment of your new Property Manager, Cinnamon 

Low.   

 

Cinnamon brings with her an impressive and versatile background in the HOA industry and is 

ready to serve the Creek Valley community and will begin as your new Association Manager 

effective immediately.  We here at Essex feel confident that Cinnamon will be a great asset to the 

community and will continue to provide the highest standard of care we here at Essex strive for.  

Please contact Essex with any questions; you may submit a website submission by visiting 

Essexhoa.com and entering a web submission from the contact us tab.  If your community has a 

website, you may also make this submission from the contact us page on your website.   

 

Essex Association Management L.P., Managing Agent, 

On behalf of The Homeowners Association of Creek Valley in Garland Inc. 
 


